ASCEND

ENGLISH AWARENESS & SKILL TEST (EAST) - 2024

| Time: 2 hours | | | Class | : VI | | | | Full Ma | rks: 100 |
|---|---------------------------|--------------|---------------|-------|---------------|-------|----------|---|--|
| NAME | - | | | | | | Ph. | No | |
| SCHOOL | | | | | - | | | | |
| | Roll / Cen | itre C | ode: | | | | No |). <u> </u> | and the same of th |
| N.B. Answer all the Qu for spelling mistake, un | estions in itidiness a | the and b | spac oad h | e pro | vide writi | d. Ma | arks wil | l be deduc | ted |
| Signature of the Invigilator | Section | Α | В | C | D | E | Total | Signatu | ire of the |
| | Marks Marks obtain | 30 | 15 | 20 | 25 | 10 | 100 | Examiner | Scrutinizer |
| Fill in the blanks with | | | | | nar | - 30) | | 556856255°9655°9656666235999999999999999999999999999999 | [4] |
| (a) I shall do it(b) They feel my problem | | | | | | | | | 000 |
| (c) This book is | | | | | | | | | |
| (d) He will look2. Fill in the gaps with a(a) Robert is | rticles: | | | | | | | | passes engli |
| | | | | | | | | | |

| (b) | He gave me | one rupee note. | |
|-----|--------------------------|---|----|
| (c) | He is | MRCP. | |
| (d) | I shall visit | Victoria Memorial. | |
| 3. | Write appropriate pr | eposition in the gaps: [4] | |
| | We are standing | | |
| (b) | Chaina is | the north of India. | |
| (c) | There is a passage | the park and the garden. | ** |
| (d) | The axe slipped | the river. | |
| 4. | Rewrite the sentences | using words of the opposite gender where possible: [4 |] |
| (a) | The landlord is very old | d. | |
| Ans | : | | |
| (b) | The horse runs fast. | | |
| Ans | | | |
| (c) | All gods are kind-heart | ed. | |
| Ans | : | | |
| (d) | The stag is eating grass | | |
| Ans | | | |
| 5. | Change the sentences | as directed: [4] | |
| (a) | The baby is drinking m | ilk. (Present perfect tense) | |
| Ans | • | | |
| | | . (Present continuous tense) | |
| Ans | : | | |
| | | | |

| (c) I rise early in the morning. (Simple past tense) | |
|---|-----|
| Ans: | |
| (d) The dog was barking at the stranger. (Simple Present tense) | |
| Ans: | |
| 6. Complete the sentences using Wh-words: | [4] |
| (a) have you kept your pen? | |
| (b) is your favourite colour? | |
| (c) are your crying? | |
| (d) is your school captain? | |
| 7. Correct the following sentences and rewrite: | [3] |
| (a) He has two handkerchieves. | |
| Ans: | |
| | |
| (b) Four oxes are standing here. | |
| | |
| (b) Four oxes are standing here. Ans: (c) The cat runs after the mouses. | |
| Ans: | |
| Ans: | [3] |
| Ans: (c) The cat runs after the mouses. Ans: | [3] |
| Ans: | [3] |
| Ans: | [3] |
| Ans: (c) The cat runs after the mouses. Ans: 8. Join the following sentences with appropriate linker: (a) I was ill. I was absent. Ans: (b) She was crying. Her mother scolded her. | |
| Ans: | |

Section - B (Comprehension test - 15)

9. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions:

India is our motherland. It is a vast country. It is the land of Rabindranath and Gandhiji. Delhi is the capital of India. There are high mountains, holy rivers, dry deserts, dense forests and vast plains in our country. The Himalayas are on the north side and the seas on three sides. Here is the Mount Everest, the highest peak in the world. Below the Himalayas there are wide plains which are very rich, many crops are grown there. There are many rivers in these plains. The Ganges is the longest among them. There are many cities, towns and villages in our country. The world famous Taj Mahal in the north and the old temples are in the south of India. People speak in different languages. There are different food habits also. But we all live together peacefully. We love peace. We love our country.

| A. Find words from the passage which means the following | ng: [5] |
|--|-------------------------------------|
| (a) Large area of sand covered, waterless and trees less land: | |
| (b) Very high hill: | |
| (c) Large area of land covered with trees: | |
| (d) Building used for worship: | |
| (e) Large and important towns: | |
| B. Answer the following questions in full sentences: | [10] |
| (a) Which is our motherland? | |
| Ans: | |
| (b) What are on the north of India? | sa ng mar ni na a |
| Ans: | |
| | |
| | i ta ka ya Mari |
| Ans: | |
| | ers e ^r læge, blee i it. |

| (d) How do we live here? |
|---|
| Ans: |
| |
| (e) Which river is the longest river of India? |
| Ans: |
| |
| (f) Which peak is the highest peak of the world? |
| Ans: |
| |
| (g) Which city is the capital of India? |
| Ans: |
| |
| (h) What are on the three sides of India except north? |
| Ans: |
| |
| (i) Where are the wide plains? |
| Ans: |
| Ans: |
| (j) Name two great personalities who were born in our motherland? |
| Ans: |
| |

Section - C (Writing - 20)

10. Write a paragraph about 'Your Daily Routine'. (At least ten sentences) [10]

2024 (VI) - 6 of 1

11. You have received an invitation from your friend to attend his sister's marriage. Write a letter in reply stating your inability to join the ceremony. Give reasons. [10]

Section - D (Vocabulary - 25)

| [4] |
|-------------|
| [4] |
| [4] |
| [4] |
| [4] |
| [4] |
| |
| |
| of cows. |
| of flowers. |
| [4] |
| - 100 |
| |
| |
| |
| [4] |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |

| 17. Write appropriate word from | om the bracket: | [3] |
|---------------------------------|---------------------------|----------|
| (a) My uncle will come | (hare / here) tomorrow. | |
| (b) Give me a | (piece / peace) of bread. | |
| (c) A snake lives in this | (whole / hole). | |
| 18. Make sentence of the follow | ving as verb and noun: | [2] |
| Dance (noun): | | 50000 10 |
| Dance (verb): | | |
| | | |

Section - E (Picture description - 10)

19. Study the picture and write at least five sentences to describe it:

[10]

